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Dear Mayor Denis Weber, Mayor Pro Tem Deborah Klein Lopez, Councilmembers lllece
Buckly Weber, Linda Northrup and Chris Anstead,

The Agoura Hills Calabasas Community Center is a wonderful shared asset. It is a tribute
to both cities that they have entered into a JPA. We have always been impressed with this
facility. The dedicated staff has kept a very busy area spotless, the restrooms are well
maintained and the grounds appear to be routinely cared for just to name a few items that
have stood out for us.

We have used the facilities personally. One year | participated in the “garage sale” which
was great fun. Our grandson enjoyed many hours playing basketball and working out in
the well equipped gym.

I understand the fiscal problems the AHCCC is facing and | am hoping our two cities can
fund the much needed repairs. Of course, with rainy weather approaching soon, the
leaking roof must be repaired now.

Finding and budgeting funds for ongoing upgrades, repairs and maintenance will be
challenging given the extraordinary time we are in. My husband and | would be happy to
participate on a subcommittee and we will speak to the Chairperson of the AHCCC Board
to offer our support.

Thank you,

Norma and Mark Citron
Calabasas Residents
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